
 

 

 
 

Rotary District 

Leadership Academy 

Dear Rotarian Marissa, 

Congratulations! You have been accepted into the District Leadership Academy Class 
of 2024-25. 

This will be an exciting year of learning, exploration, and self-development. I applaud 
you for your initiative and ambition to learn more about our Rotary organization and how you 
can make an even more substantial leadership impact on your community, nation, and world. 

 
During this course we will explore key leadership topics that will help you develop the 

skills to lead your Rotary club and beyond. We will also dive deep into Rotary International’s 
organization, procedures, and policies to help you better understand the inner workings of this 
large, international organization and how you can use its vast resources in your club and District. 

 
Our start date will be September 1st for our first module.  I will be in touch in August with 

more details and instructions on how to access Canvas, Perusall, and MyRotary.   

As you know, tuition is $150 for the program. You or your club Treasurer should send a 
check payable to Rotary District 6110 and mailed to: 

Rotary	District	6110	
7122	S.	Sheridan	Ste	2-162	
Tulsa,	OK	74133	
	

Be sure to note that the check is for District Leadership Academy.  Payment must be received 
before you will be allowed to start the class. 

 
I truly look forward to working with you this Rotary year and again congratulate you on 

being accepted into this prestigious program. 

Yours in Rotary Service, 
 
 
 
Roy L. Wood, Ph.D. 
Dean, District Leadership Academy 


